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Rain looked  promising during recent cyclones Harry and George however only 8ml was measured in the Shire Office gauge. Station country to the east of Wiluna reported around 50mls. Photo courtesy of Damian Oliver
































COUNCIL MATTERS


During 2006 the State Government approved $1.9 million over 4 years to assist the Shire of Wiluna improve services and assist with capacity building in the community.


A number of difficulties were experienced in finding suitable people to cover the full range of requirements.


The difficulties in recruiting experienced and qualified people for the two funded positions has caused the Shire and DLGRD to review the way in which this project should be managed. We are now looking at an integrated development consultancy and have identified Creating Communities as an experienced firm with the capacity and commitment to undertake this challenging and complex role which they are doing in Port Hedland also.


Mr & Mrs Tranter and their team impressed us with their wide community engagement and development experience and particularly their firm’s work with communities, local government, developers and  the Department of Housing and Works in a number of new living programs around the state.  The State Government has approved the project and the Shire of Wiluna has received funds for the 2006/07 financial year. This funding includes all costs to the Shire and funding for staff. Creating Communities will provide all of the staff resources to meet project requirements.


Proposed Project Actions


1. Improve the ‘school to work’ outcomes for local people.


2. Investigate local employment and wealth creation opportunities.


3. Implement the ‘New Living Program’ in coordination with DHW :  improve town aspect


4. Initiate a number of civic activities.


5.Develop a plan for an education precinct.


6. Develop a community capacity building plan and begin to implement the plan : improve all types of education





Telstra have announced that the CDMA Network for Wiluna is to be upgraded to provide an enhanced city to country mobile broadband and technology. The upgrade is from narrow band CDMA to wideband CDMA  by installing a new power amplifier at the existing site.





Reminder   ►ENROLL◄  for the Federal Election
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Sport & Recreation : FOOTBALL


The Season is about to begin. If you would like to be a paid COACH talk to Lai or Kim. 


Mt Keith vs Wiluna


May 3


Clontarf Academy & Pigrim Brothers Band





THE  WILUNA   WILD  WEST RODEO : AUGUST 25 & 26
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DOG INFORMATION TO THE PUBLIC





1.  We need your help to control the number of dogs in the town because of the problems we are all having.


2. The State Govt. Dog Act limits the number of dogs to two per property.  We will ask all residents to think about keeping two dogs per  property.


3. Chosen dogs will be registered by the Shire of Wiluna and receive free red collars from the Shire.


4. Dogs with collars will be registered by the Shire and therefore cannot be destroyed (unless they do something like attack a person, animal, car etc).


5. Dogs without collars are not registered and may be removed by the dog-catcher.


6. The Shire will be letting owners know if they have dangerous dogs.  Any declared ‘dangerous dog’ can be legally destroyed by an authorized person.


Members of the Wiluna town in particular have complained about savage or intimidating dogs. This is now the opportunity to do something to address the issue which has been discussed many times. At the last Council meeting it was the residents who asked council to act on this problem.





INTERNATIONAL WOMENS’ DAY


A group of 40 women from town and surrounds enjoyed a luncheon together on March 8th to celebrate International Women’s’ Day. Everyone mingled and talked. It was an excellent turn out and has set the tone for women’s group meetings to be held approximately each month with the intention of creating a consultation group to identify programs of interest which the Shire can assist with.
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The painting below created by a large group will be entered in the TELSTRA Art Award, Darwin. The mural is currently on display in the Tjukurba gallery
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The Shire welcomes Helen Ansell-Miller as the new manager of the Gallery. Helen brings expertise in TAFE teaching and is  a working artist. Helen knows  Wiluna  and people  well having lived for long periods at Ululla  Station.
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WORKS


*grading on Jundee Rd is finished►  ►


 Wongawol Road is next


*oval goal posts going in soon


*trees are planted and seating soon


*security cameras at the pool


*microphone and speakers set up for council meetings


*the Shire Community bus had its first use traveling 


  to Meekatharra with 15 women for a health check up





-  doing wheelies in the park        ►


-  pushing over ‘grader ahead’ signs


-  breaking into buildings





   Photo below  courtesy of Lawrence White


   taken at the Linke Roadwork Camp
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